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Dear Parents,
Preparations are well underway for our forthcoming Leavers Presentation Evening.  In order to help us with our organisation for this event please can you indicate on the form below if your child will be attending this event and which two guests will be accompanying him/her.
Please return the form to school as soon as possible. 
Thanking you in anticipation,
Mrs. S. Wheeler
KS2 Co-ordinator
STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

My child…………………………………………………………………………in class…………. will be attending the Leavers Presentation Evening on Monday 23rd July and will be accompanied by:
1st Guest………………………………………………………………..
2nd Guest………………………………………………………………..





